
We have read and fully support the letter sent by the coalition of cannabis stakeholders.We view the standing 

committee as a method for transparency and reduced frustration for the licensees and the applicants. 

We applaud the efforts of the MCP and are delighted that Kristin is willing to take on the mess that has evolved over 

the past few years. 

The MCP is woefully understaffed and Kristin's expertise is no match for the challenges she is faced with unless she 

has the staff to get the work done. 

We have been on the receiving end of many of the issues addressed in the letter and wholeheartedly support the 

recommendations stated in it. 

 

Regards 

Paul Hansbury and Susan Tibbon 

Lovingly & Legally 


